
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Project update                                                                                  May 10, 2016  

Lane closure on 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. tomorrow - May 11- while crews 
set standby generator inside facility  

 

King County’s Murray Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Control Project contractor will use a second crane to 
set a standby generator inside the facility building’s southern end. The standby generator will provide backup 
power to the entire facility and to the existing Murray Pump Station. The pump station currently does not have a 
standby generator, which created odor and overflow issues in the past.  
 
Crews will use a second crane for one day to set the generator in place. Beach Dr. S.W. will be narrowed to one 
lane to make space for the second crane. Flaggers will direct traffic on the 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. Drivers 
can expect delays of up to 15 minutes while the work occurs. 
 
The contractor will then start installing the final section of the 5-foot-wide sewer pipe connecting the new tank to 
the existing pump station. The pipe will be installed along the southeast side of Beach Dr. S.W. It will take one 
month to install the pipe. Shoring installation will occur intermittently throughout the month. Increased noise and 
vibration is expected at times during shoring work.  
 
Thank you for your continued patience during construction. Please contact the project hotline at 206-205-9186 
with any questions or concerns.  
 

What to expect:  
 

 Work on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

and Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 Crews working in the project site, Lowman 

Beach Park, and on Beach Dr. S.W. 

 Lane closures, increased congestion and 

traffic delays of up to 15 minutes on the 

7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. 

 Flaggers and traffic signs on the 7000 block 

of Beach Dr. S.W. and at the intersection 

Beach Dr. S.W. and 48th Ave. S.W. 

intersection 

 Periods of increased noise and vibration  

 
 

Installation of the final section of the 5-foot-wide sewer pipe will 
begin as early as May 12. 

 


